
    ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY  NEWSLETTER  

                 Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  
 

Friday 25th March 2022  
 

Contact us: Tel:01244 667750         Email: admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk        Visit: www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk  
 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY                                             

Spring/Easter Break -  School closes Friday 1st April & reopens Tuesday 19th April                                  
 

SCHOOL CLOSES AT NORMAL TIME NEXT FRIDAY FOR THE EASTER/SPRING BREAK  
 

ALL THAT JAZZ  

All that Jazz have their performance today after school. Mrs Hodgson and Miss Halligan have asked if 

parents can arrive at school for 5:20pm for the performance to start at 5:30pm. Please note there will 

be NO All that Jazz next week.  
 

JOB VACANCY 

We currently have a vacancy for a mid-day assistant and cleaner within school. If you are interested in 

joining our team and would like more information please see the following Cheshire Schools (jgp.co.uk)  

 

FRIENDS OF ELTON  

Friends of Elton have rearranged their parent meeting for Thursday 31st March at 5:30pm in the school 

staff room. All parents are invited to come along and help plan future events and fund raising ideas.    
 

HELSBY RUGBY CLUB  

Helsby Rugby club are looking to recruit new junior players for their U6 through to U11 teams, no      

experience necessary, all newcomers welcome. If you’re interested in bringing your child along then 

please call 07511158818 or email info@helsbyrugby.com for more information. 
 

MENU CHANGE 

Next Wednesday to celebrate Easter we have a change of menu to Roast Chicken or Quorn sausage with 

roast and mash potatoes, broccoli and carrots. This can be ordered on the day with your child’s teacher. 

Can we please ask if your child pays for dinners that payments are made on parent pay.  
 

READING CHALLENGE 

Next week letters will be sent regarding a reading challenge. All children from Nursery to Year 6 will be 

taking part in a Million Minute Read. The first challenge will be sent out next week ready for the Easter 

holidays.   

THIS WEEKS WINNING TEAM IS DEE ALL CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR THEIR 

OWN CLOTHES ON FRIDAY 1ST APRIL  
 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

 Well done to this weeks ‘Stars’. 

              Pre-sch/Nurs: Baxter & Winifred    Y2: Finn        Y5: Jared                         

                         Rec: Grace-Anne            Y3: Isabel     Y6: Roxanne                                                

                      Year 1: Hugo                   Y4: Alfie               
 

                                    W/C Monday 28th March is Menu 3 

https://ats-cheshireschooljobs.jgp.co.uk/searches

